 Little Aston Neighbourhood Plan Review. 
Public Consultation Response.
The Little Aston Neighbourhood Plan and the Parish Council asks you to comment on the revisions and any other local or neighbourhood planning issues you wish to highlight at this time.
The consultation period will last six weeks with a closing date of Friday 8th November 2024. Following that date the working group and Shenstone Parish Council will carefully consider any representations made and make any modifications required. The revised plan will then be submitted to Lichfield District Council for consideration and further formal public consultation. 

Name:
Address:

 Proposed revisions to the Little Aston Neighbourhood Plan

· Improved access to existing and future provision of new footpaths and cycle ways.
Your comments:-




· Provision of a new Aldridge Road bus stop and enhanced provision along existing bus routes.
Your comments:-




· Proposals to address pedestrian safety.
Your comments:-



· Proposed designation of a Quiet Lane.
Your comments:-



· Provision of additional community facilities.
Your comments:-



· Minimising the environmental impact of any development on wildlife. 
Your comments:-


· Greater encouragement for well designed renewable energy and energy efficiency measures, including solar panels, in the Conservation Area.
Your comments:-



· Reducing light pollution by ensuring that outdoor lighting uses low energy lighting technologies. 
· Your comments:-





Non Planning Proposals 
· There some important non land use planning projects and initiatives aimed at enhancing Little Aston as a place to live and work that are identified on page 31 of the draft Neighbourhood Plan. Please also comment on those roposals.


















             Thank you for completing this response form
